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The workshop will be organized by the United Nations Environment Programme and the 
governments of Canada and the United States in collaboration with the United Nations 
Department of Economic and Social Affairs. 

The purpose of the meeting is to assess the North American approach to sustainable 
consumption and production, building on the many efforts already underway in 
government, business and communities. Participants will include a select group of senior 
experts and stakeholders in the U.S. and Canada, from government, academia and think 
tanks, industry and trade associations, and NGOs. Ideas generated from this event will 
provide valuable input for the UN Commission on Sustainable Development, when this 
body addresses a 10-year framework on SCP in 2010 - 2011.  

 


